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The next item discussed was regarding the Consideration of Vacant City Council Seat 

Appointment. 

 

Mayor Bryant outlined a proposed process, which is the same process used in the past when seats 

were vacated.  There will be a general notice, in several publications, that we are accepting 

applications and Council will have an open meeting on all the candidates and determine who to 

offer the position to fulfill the current vacant term.  There were no objections to the proposed 

process. 

 


